Our Lady of Refuge

Pamela Escalante (S-ca-lon-tay) is a senior at West Bloomfield High School.
She is a member of Our Lady of Refuge youth group and is on the leadership team.  Pam was a youth representative on the parish council.  She volunteers her time co-teaching 8th grade catechism. She is a great “contributor” to youth group discussions encouraging others to participate.  She will step in where needed, lectoring at the Young at Heart Mass, playing a part in our Stations of the Cross performance, Children’s Village, even writing and performing a “rap” song for the youth group meetings. She has participated in the Rainbow Conference and Subiaco retreat to strengthen her faith.  Pam does everything with an awesome attitude. 
Nicholas Ratinaud (Rat-in-o) is a senior at Oakland Early College through the West Bloomfield School district. 
Nick is a member of two youth groups. He attends Our Lady of Refuge on Sunday nights and Prince of Peace on Wednesday. Nick also helps out at both parishes with various programs, but this year especially attending Children's Village, Rainbow, Subiaco, the 24 Hour Fast and assisting with teaching an 8th grade catechism class. Aside from his obvious leadership at the parishes, Nick is a US Naval Sea Cadet where he runs bi-weekly meetings and trains others.  He is involved in student government as treasurer and on the prom committee.  As Vice President of Service of the Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society he organizes voluntary service opportunities to benefit the community.
Alexandra Reading  (Reed-ing) is a senior at Oakland Early College through the West Bloomfield School district.
She is a member of Our Lady of Refuge’s youth group and on the leadership team. Alex is involved in the parish in the following ways: as the youth representative on the Parish Council , singing in the choir for the Young at Heart Mass, helping with Angel’s Place prom, teaching at Vacation Bible School, serving at our annual Couples Night and playing Mary in our annual Stations of the Cross performance. She has attended the Rainbow Conference, Subiaco Retreat, & the 24 Hour Fast. Alex is a great evangelist for the youth group and welcomes new members with open arms and a very positive attitude. 
Patrick Sedylmayr (Said-l-my-er) is a senior at Rudolph Steiner High School. 
He is a member of two youth groups.  Patrick attends Our Lady of Refuge on Sunday nights and Prince of Peace on Wednesday.  He has volunteered for Gleaners food collection, Stations of the Cross with Kids, Children's Village, assisting with the Confirmation program at Our Lady of Refuge and clerical help.  He also attended the  Rainbow Youth Conference.  Patrick has a very positive attitude and seeks out ways that he can help in both parishes.
Angela Shubsda (Shoobs-da) is a freshmen at Ladywood High School. 
She is very active and involved at the parish. She is a member of the youth group and attended the Rainbow Youth Conference. Angie is an Extraordinary Minister of the Eucharist, Altar Server, and Altar Server Mentor. She helps set up for Baptisms, Stations of the Cross, dressing the Altar for Holy Days, Vespers, serving at Couples Night and Coffee and donuts. Angie also helped with the Angel’s place prom. It is not uncommon to see her helping out before, during, and after Mass.  Angie has a joyful, servant spirit!
Katherine Taylor (Tay-ler) is a senior at Ladywood High School.
She is a lector, an extraordinary minister of the Eucharist, Altar Server, and Altar Server mentor. Kit assists with Baptisms and preparing the Altar for Holy Days. 

Excellence Award
Spencer Barcewicz (Bar-sa-wits) is a junior at St. Mary’s Prep in Orchard Lake.
Spencer is involved wherever he is needed at Church and at school. He is a Lector, Extraordinary Minister of the Eucharist, Altar Server and Usher. Spencer had the honor of carrying the cross for the Holy Thursday procession, playing Jesus in the Stations of the Cross performance and mentoring new altar servers. He is a member of Our Lady of Refuge’s youth group and on the leadership team. He participates in retreats and conferences and volunteers for mission trips and service opportunities such as Children’s Village. This past year Spencer really stepped it up as a leader by becoming a 7th grade catechist where he is a great role model for the middle school students. Spencer has a great attitude about serving God whether it is to set chairs for the Christmas and Easter overflow or helping out at his school open house. 
